
 

NOTICE: Code Update - Therapeutic Foster Care 

 

August 27, 2021 

 

Dear provider, 

Effective with dates of service 10/1/2021 and after, Provider Type A5 (Behavioral Health 

Therapeutic Home), will only be allowed to bill code S5145 to report Therapeutic foster care, child; 

per diem. This change is to replace the billing code of S5109, which will be end dated as of 

9/30/2021. 

Additional reference is available on the AHCCCS Medical Coding resources page under News and 

Updates. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and providing quality care and 
services.  
 
If you have any questions please reach out to your Network Services Provider Performance 
Representative, or contact us at 1-800-322-8670. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

 

https://azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/MedicalCodingResources.html

